

Welcome to our 40th Anniversary, Class of 1985!!!

Dο	VOII	remem	her.
ν	you	ICIIICIII	UCI.

The **Beer Blast**, typically held on Friday afternoons in the snack bar, with beer being served for \$0.25 a cup?

When our Student Government Association asked the administration to **forgo testing during homecoming week** and they did?

The Homecoming Boat and Hayrides along with the Coronation in The Barn?

Attending the highly competitive basketball "game of the year" between **Xavier and Dillard**, skipping class to get our "free" tickets, and hearing "**The Crew**" antagonize our opponents with their chants? You know the ones...

Attending Fall and Spring Fest with Carnival Rides and music provided by Total Control?

Seeing folks **openly pledging towards Greekdom** (whether Divine Nine, Professional, or Academic honor societies), celebrating their ultimate "crossing the burning sands?"

Let's make even more memories!

Please bless us with your presence during the University's Centennial Celebration. Join us at the Class of 1985 Tailgate Tent on Saturday, November 8, for fun and fellowship! Food will be served from 11:30 a.m.—2:00 p.m. Space is limited. Tickets may be purchased via Zelle on a first come, first served basis. Send your tailgate purchase to Evita Bynum at (202) 384-3434. Tanya or I will contact you within 12 hours acknowledging receipt of purchase.

Fee (includes	catering, tents, gratuity; however, it's okay to BYOB)	\$103
Quantity		
Total		

For questions about our homecoming tailgate event, contact either Tanya or me at the information shown below.

If you would like to donate to our **Class Gift**, please click the link provided:

https://giving.xula.edu/g/xula-annual-giving-page

See you in November!

Class Agents

Evita Bynum evita.bynum@gmail.com 202-384-3434 Tanya Marshall Moore mooretanya1205@gmail.com 832-233-9947